



A Message from Premier Christy Clark

Welcome to the Spirit of Harmony exhibition, here at the International Art Gallery in Vancouver.

This promises to be an impressive and thought provoking display of pieces from international and local artists. Events like this promote cultural exchange and celebrate art from different nations.

Thank you to organizers and contributors whose support helped make this exhibition an amazing experience for all visitors.

I hope you all enjoy this memorable and inspiring exhibit.

Christy Clif

Sincerely,

Christy Clark Premier